UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

October 30, 2017

Mr. Robin DelLaBarre
Office of Nuclear Energy, Safety
& Security Affairs, Room 3320 HST
Bureau of International Security
& Nonproliferation
2201 C Street, NW
Washington, DC 20520

Dear Mr. DelLaBarre:

Enclosed is an application from AREVA Inc., dated August 24, 2017, requesting amendment
No. 01 to its existing export license (XW015). The license presently authorizes the export of up
to 2 kilograms (kg) of uranium-235, contained in 40 kg uranium enriched to 5 WGT % maximum,
as Class A radioactive waste imported in accordance with NRC license IW009, and subsequent
amendments, from Advanced Nuclear Fuels GmbH in Germany.

The purpose of this amendment is to: 1) change the licensee name; 2) change the licensee
point of contact; and 3) extend the date of expiration from December 31, 2020 to
December 31, 2023.

We intend to issue the requested license after the 30-day time period allotted for public review
expire and it is determined applicable export license criteria are met.

er J. Habi horst, CHie
Export Contrpls and Nanproliferation Branch
Office of International Programs

Enclosure:
Export License Application

cc w/enclosure:

K. Strangis, DOE/NNSA S. Clagett, DOC P. Dessaules, DOE/NMMSS
J. Goodman, DOE/NNSA E. Sauls, DTRA EURATOM

M. Chen, DOE/NNSA R. Bennett, DHS/CBP M. Garner, NW Compact

J. Norles, DOE/NNSA J. Semones, DHS/CBP S. Anderson, State of UT

E. Fordham, State of WA B. Littleton, EPA



